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Hotel/Motel Taxes for FY 2014 are up $656,707 or 7.0%.  

The hotel industry in Oklahoma City continues to show positive growth for both this quarter and 
fiscal year-to-date. According to the Smith Travel Research Report, occupancy has increased by 
an average of 2.4% and room rates have increased by an average of 7.8% city-wide this calendar 
year. With the opening of two new hotels in Bricktown this quarter, the Convention and Visitors 
Bureau modified the sector boundaries to better represent the central area hotels. This adjustment 
resulted in four hotels moving to the Northeast Sector that were previously being reported in the 
Central Sector.  

HOTEL/MOTEL TAX COLLECTIONS 

Hotel taxes are collected by local hotels and remitted to the City the month after being collected.  
This report summarizes hotel tax collections for the third quarter of fiscal year 2014 and is 
limited exclusively to hotel tax.  Any sales tax collected by hotels is reported separately in the 
monthly sales and use tax City Manager report. 

The distribution of collections from the City’s 5.5% hotel tax is set by ordinance, with 4/11 used 
to promote convention and tourism, 6/11 for fairgrounds improvements, and 1/11 to sponsor and 
promote local events.  The current rate has been in effect since January 1, 2005. The following 
table represents year-to-date revenue collections and annual targets for each of these purposes:  

 

  Target Revenue Over/Under 
Target 

% Over/Under 
Target 

Convention and Tourism  $      3,663,167   $      3,668,612  $           5,445    

State Fairgrounds  $      5,494,749   $      5,502,918   $           8,169    

Event Sponsorship  $         915,791   $         917,153  $            1,362    

  Total  $     10,073,707  $     10,088,684  $          14,977  0.1% 




